
  
 
A new application for Wellbeing Funding for the Hunslet and Riverside Ward has been 
received and is presented below for your attention. 
 
Project Title:  Illumination of the Welcome to Hunslet Carr Sign and future WWI Centenary 
Stone 
Total Project Cost: £2,100.00  
Amount proposed from Well Being Budget 2018/19: £2,100.00 (Capital)   
Wards Covered: Hunslet & Riverside.     
Project Summary:    
  
The grant will cover installation of the spotlight by Street Lighting, to an existing lamppost to 
illuminate the welcome sign and WWI Centenary Stone which will be installed by the end of 
2018.  
 
The quote includes testing, all future maintenance and energy costs to be paid for 
indefinitely by Street Lighting. They will also cover any damage if the light is vandalised or 
repair costs if it develops a fault.  
 

 
Community Committee Priorities: 

  Neighbourhoods in Inner South are clean and attractive 

 


